
Shabbona Elementary
Principal: Jackie Tingley

321 N. Covent 
Bourbonnais, IL 60914 

815-929-4700

We are the Shabbona Tigers and the world will hear us ROAR!

ww.
August 2023

   7:15 am - 3:30 pm

Welcome to Shabbona!
321 N. Convent Avenue

Bourbonnais, IL
815-929-4700

Student Hours:
8:10 am to 2:55 pm
Doors Open at 7:55 am

Schedule A Day:
8:10 am to 11:10 am

Schedule B Day:
8:10 am to 1:10 pm

Bus Garage - 815-929-5150
Central Office - 815-929-5100

Birthday Treats and Invites

Birthday treats are not allowed due to our wellness policy, food allergies 
and loss of instructional time. Each teacher has a way of celebrating 

your student’s birthday.

Birthday invites will only be distributed to your child’s entire class or one 
gender (all boys in the class or all girls in the class). Invites will not be 

distributed to other students in the building.

School Communication

Every family must sign up for Bloomz. This 
communication app will be used by all 

classrooms in our district.

Breakfast/Lunch Prices

Breakfast $2.25 (Reduced = $.30)
Lunch $4.50  (Reduced = $.40)

                            

Shabbona Tiger Paws
Ask your student about Black and Yellow 
Tiger Paws. These are part of our positive 
behavior incentives. Students may earn a 

Tiger Paw by following our Shabbona Tiger 
Mantra. There are both weekly prizes and 

school wide incentives!

FREE AND REDUCED LUNCH PROGRAM

The federal program that allowed school districts 
across the country to offer free breakfast and 
lunch to all students regardless of income has 
expired. If you believe your family may be eligible 
for the Free/Reduced Lunch Program, 
applications are available in our office or on the 
school website. 

TRANSPORTATION CHANGES
Please send the teacher a written note OR call the office at least 

90 minutes prior to dismissal (1:10 pm). The only changes 
allowed will be from bus rider to car rider OR car rider to your 
child’s regular bus route. *Do not leave voicemails or emails as 

the staff member may be absent!*

Report Cards
Starting this year, report cards will not be printed each 
quarter. Final quarter grades will be available through 

Skyward. If you would like to request a paper copy of your 
child’s report card, please call the office by Friday, 

October 27, 2023. 


